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Memphis,	12	March	2020	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 European	Office:	Lausanne	
	 	
National	Cheer	Federation	Members		
International	Cheer	Union	(ICU)	
	
Re:		ICU	World	Championships	Week	Update	–	12	March	2020	
	
Dear	ICU	National	Cheer	Federations:	
	
As	an	update	on	the	recent	developments	regarding	the	Coronavirus	(COVID-19),	we	are	monitoring	the	situation	very	
closely	and	the	ICU	Governing	Council	will	hold	an	emergency	meeting	within	24	hours	to	discuss	the	2020	ICU	World	
Championships,	and	we	will	keep	you	apprised	of	the	results	of	the	meeting.		
	
Thank	you	again	for	your	commitment	to	our	athletes	and	your	support	of	the	International	Cheer	Union	and	its	mission.	
	
Sincerely,		

	
Jeff	Webb	
President		
International	Cheer	Union	
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